Mr. John J. Welsh Town Supervisor Town of Guilderland Albany County Guilderland, New York

Dear Mr. Welsh:

Our Association would like to call to the attention of the Town Board the advisability of forming a reservoir west of the present reservoir by using the new dam recently constructed by the Niagara Mohawk Power Corp.

This would require some bulldosing and cleaning out in order to make a proper settling basin.

May we hear from you on this.

Very truly yours,

MCKCHNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASS'N.

L. H. Comstock, Secretary

Please address reply to:

Mrs. R. b. Comstock, Jr. 12hl Western Avenue Albany 3, New York

CC to: J. Choules, Pres.
McKownville Imp. Ass'n.

I sent the sel whis one out by regular mail today